
  

  

 

March 2019 
 

"Let the little children come to me." Matthew 19:14 

 

We are looking ahead to Spring at Christ Memorial Christian 

Preschool.  During March we will continue with the theme of God and My 

World as we learn about the characteristics of the Earth, changing weather, 

and then the arrival of Spring.  We will finish the month discovering all the 

amazing animals that God created on our Earth, culminating this study with a 

special pet day at preschool. 
  

 

Howard County Public 
Schools Kindergarten 

Registration 

 

Kindergarten registration for the 

2019-20 school year at Howard 

County Public Schools opens the 

week of March 11th - 15th. You 

need to register your child at your 

designated school.  No 

appointment is necessary. 

For additional information please 



 

visit 

www.hcpss.org/enroll/kindergarten 
 

 

 

PET DAY IS 

COMING! 
To enrich our study of animals we are 

inviting all our children to bring in a pet to 

share with their class.  Children are 

encouraged to bring in either a favorite 

stuffed animal or live pet.  We will gather 

in a blocked off corner of the parking lot at 

11:45 am to meet all the pets.  Please do 

not bring any animals into the building, 

take them straight to the designated area 

at 11:40 am.  

2 Day Classes - March 28th 

3/5 Day Classes - March 29th 

 

  

 

 

Picture Day is Coming!  

2 Day Classes will have their pictures taken on 

Thursday, March 7th and 3 & 5 Day Classes will 

have their pictures taken on Friday, March 8th.  A 

picture ordering form has already been sent home.  

If you need an additional copy see Mrs. Gallagher.  

 



 

Preschool Playground  

 

Unfortunately, today the contracting company completing the renovations of  Christ Memorial Presbyterian 

Church informed us that, for the safety of the children, the playground is no longer available for our use.  We 

had anticipated that this would happen at some point prior to the end of the school year but did not anticipate it 

so early in the year.  The teachers will still plan to have two gross motor play times, however they will have to 

take place in the preschool building big room.  Please let Mrs. Gallagher know if you have any questions.   

 

 

February Food Drive 

Thank you to everyone that helped us collect food 

this past month for the Howard County Food 

Bank!  Our children really showed God's love by 

collecting over 200 cans/boxes of food. 

 

 

 

Parent Teacher Conferences: 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all of 

you at parent teacher conferences this 

week!  As a reminder Thursday, 

February 28th our 3 year old classes 

will be conducting 

conferences.  However, this day is a 

normal school day for the 5 day class.  

On Friday, March 1st the 4 year old 

classes will conduct conferences.   

  
 

 

 

Christ Memorial Christian 

Preschool will be closed for 

Spring Break beginning 

Saturday, April 13th - 

Monday, April 22nd.  We 

will reopen on Tuesday, 

April 23rd. Enjoy this time 

with your family celebrating 

the Easter holiday! 
 



 

Show & Tell 

March 7th & 8th - Something you would see in Outer Space 

March 14th & 15th - Something that uses Wind 

March 21st & 22nd - Something you would see in the Spring 

March 28th & 29th - Pet Day - Bring your live pet or favorite stuffed animal 

to share 

  

 

Basic Concepts for March 

 

2 Day Classes: 

Numbers - 1- 10 

Colors - Green & Gold 

Shape -Diamond 

Skills -Patterns 

 

3 & 5 Day Classes: 

Numbers - 1 - 20 

Shapes -Semicircle 

Colors - Green & Gold 

Skills - Positional Words & Rhyming 

Letters -  C, O, Q, G 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

   

  

 

http://www.twitter.com/
http://www.facebook.com/
http://mailchimp.com/

